
 

 

Update: Non-payment of cash-bonus gratuity for some 

CET staff 
 

The PSA reported in the previous Informus that the outstanding cash-bonus gratuity would be paid on 18 

November 2021. It was discovered that some CET staff members did not receive the payment due to 

them. The PSA raised the matter with the Department, and it was indicated that some CET staff did not 

receive the cash gratuity on the said date owing to technical glitches and programme challenges 

experienced on the Persal system.  

 

The PSA urged the employer to rectify the omission as a matter of urgency and implement supplementary 

payments accordingly. The employer noted the concern and requested that a list of affected employees 

be submitted to the Human Resources Department. Affected members are therefore requested to submit 

their particulars to peter.mngomezulu@psa.co.za by 19 November 2021, so that the employer can be 

pressured to fast-track the supplementary payments.  

 

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell owing to COVID-19 a safe 

and speedy recovery. 
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